
School Board Meeting: April 24, 2023

Subject: K-5 Report Card Revisions

Presenter: Pam Miller, Director
Teaching and Learning

 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:
Approval recommended.

DESCRIPTION:
The K-5 Report Card Task Force has developed recommended changes to the 
attached elementary report cards. Following the April 10 board workshop, a 
slight revision was made to the Grade 3 report card to reflect cursive instruction 
rather than handwriting. No other revisions have been made since the April 10 
board workshop. 

The revised report cards more accurately reflect student learning and follow a 
standards-based reporting format.

K-5 Report Card Task Force Membership 2022-2023
Brad Koltes HES Elementary Principal and Facilitator
Kimarie Tacke DES Kindergarten
Allison McLain MES Grade 1
Alicia Job TES Grade 2
Jennie Lindstrom PES Grade 3
Heather Schaaf HES Grade 4
Kate Volk NES Grade 5
Jen Schakenmeyer TES Special Education
Hannah Braasch MES Music (Specialist Representative)
Jenina Rothstein T&L Instructional Support Specialist
Pam Miller T&L Director of Teaching & Learning

Once board approved, a group of elementary teachers representing each grade 
level will be formed to create Report Card Guidance documents to inform 
consistent practices across the district. The revised report cards will be 
implemented in the 2023-2024 school year. 

ATTACHMENTS:
• Kindergarten Report Card Recommendation for 23-24
• 1st Grade Report Card Recommendation for 23-24
• 2nd Grade Report Card Recommendation for 23-24
• 3-5 Grades Report Card Recommendation for 23-24


